
 

 

                            September 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
We are once again able to offer your child a place on the after school short breaks programme to be 
held in the Chestnut Centre. 
 
 Respite will take place on a Monday and a Wednesday. 
 Hours 4.00 – 7.00 pm.  
 Cost is £3.00 an hour and includes a warm snack e.g. jacket potato, beans on toast, cheese on 

toast etc.  The minimum time you are able to book your child in will be 2 hours. 
 
If you would like your child to attend please complete the attached form and return it to Justine     
Marson, School Office. 
 
We are limited to 9 places per evening and these are allocated as fairly as possible.  Respite gets full 
very quickly so please return your booking form as soon as possible.  We will then send you written 
confirmation with a list of the dates we are able to offer, along with an invoice.  If you have any 
questions please do not hesitate to contact me on 01527 871511. 
 
Please note that you will need to arrange collection for your child, transport is not      
provided. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Justine Marson 
 
Justine Marson 
Shortbreaks Team 

 
                  

 
 


